
Information letter 

Dear Partners,  

Thank you for good relationship we have enjoyed in 2013. 

As you know, the Terminal receives much attention to coal cleaning from foreign matters 

by magnetic separators, screening and manually. This cleaning protects our equipment 

against damage as well as consumer’s equipment. 

Please be informed that the following measures to control coal cleaning are planned in 

2014: 

1) access of unauthorized persons will be restricted within the Terminal’s area. 

Completion date - January, 2014. 

2) digital video recorders will be installed on each Terminals vehicle to direct viewing 

of handling coal and vehicles. Completion date - Feb. - March, 2014. 

3) additional video control system will be mounted on the process line to control goods 

condition on conveyors and surrounding areas. Completion date - March-April, 

2014. 

4) two magnetic separators will be added to the separation station for removal metal 

from the coal before loading into the vessel’s hold. Completion date - April-May, 

2014. 

Please let us know your opinion on the measures we have taken.  

Any questions or suggestion concerning our work or coal quality shipped from the 

Terminal shall be sent to the following  e-mail: vut@transchemexport.com or cell phone: 

+7 914 719 72 74,  

tel/fax 8/4236/665 385. 

 

You are kindly requested to inform your partners about our work and send them our 

contact information for direct contacts. The faster we will get information about any 

problem with cargo, the faster we will be able to respond to it.  

 

Sincerely, 

General Director 

S.M. Vostrikov 

mailto:vut@transchemexport.com

